
 
 

Autumn Term 
 

Another busy week in the life of Kingsway School! 

 

We have all had a great time this week celebrating 

Diwali. On Monday, we had a special themed day 

across the whole school which was enjoyed by 

pupils and staff alike. Photos of some of the 

activities can be found later in this newsletter. 

Last Friday, we also enjoyed marking Children In 

Need day. We had a fine assortment of spotty 

accessories on display across the school, and all 

children took part in a yoga/mindfulness activity 

in the hall at some point throughout the day. 

 

Thank you for your promptness in signing up for 

Parents’ Evening slots. It is a great shame that we 

cannot see you all face-to-face but I am sure that 

you appreciate that this is simply not possible this 

year. I know, however, that staff are looking 

forward to speaking to you all on the telephone 

to give progress updates. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs. S Byrne  
(Headteacher) 

Mrs. Seal 
 

Mrs. Seal will be leaving Kingsway on Friday 27th November to pursue new 

challenges. We will have an opportunity to say our goodbyes to Mrs. Seal over 

the next week but I would like to thank her for her commitment 

to Kingsway over the last three years, especially in relation to her passion and 

enthusiasm for Art and D.T across the school.  I am sure that you will join with 

me in wishing her all the best for the future 
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A reminder that at 
school we have a 
dedicated email 
address for any 
Covid-19 related 
correspondence. 
Please email 
covid2638@welea
rn365.com if you 
need to report test 
results or inform us 
of any cases within 
the household. If in 
doubt, please 
contact us! 
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Children in Need 
We had a fantastic day celebrating Children In Need day last Friday. As part of the day, all classes took part in a mindfulness 

activity in the hall. All ages had a great time and took a well-deserved chance to stop, think and breathe! 
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Parking 
Usual reminder about parking – I know before and after school are busy and difficult times of the day but can I remind you all that we are 

in a residential area and need to be mindful of our neighbours. Please do not park or block drive entrances or park on the newly painted 

zigzag yellow lines directly outside school. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation 
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Diwali Day 

    
 

On Monday, we had a whole school day celebrating Diwali. All classes took part in a variety of activities which 

included Bhangra dancing, henna art and mask making. 
 


